
1

Brian Schultz

From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 5:34 PM 
To: 'richzambo@aol.com' 
Cc: marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com 
Subject: RE: Contact Information on IGS Solar's New Docket 20190040-EQ; DN 00683-2019 
 
Thank you, Rich.  We have updated that information per the information below. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: richzambo@aol.com [mailto:richzambo@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 5:15 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco; marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com 
Subject: Re: Contact Information on IGS Solar's New Docket 20190040-EQ; DN 00683-2019 
 
Hello Dorothy, 
 
Sorry about that.  My correct ZIP is 34996. 
 

Rich Zambo  

772.225.5400 
 
 
In a message dated 2/7/2019 4:52:53 PM Eastern Standard Time, DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US writes: 
 

Good afternoon, Marsha, 

  

We have entered the petition for declaratory statement by IGS Solar, but have some questions 
concerning the listed contact information.  Rich’s zip code in the petition (screenshot below) 
doesn’t exist.  Can you please confirm the correct zip code? 

  

Also, IGS’s contact name isn’t shown, but the email address shows 
“margeaux.kimbrough.”  Can you confirm that Margeaux Kimbrough is the name to be added 
to IGS’s contact information? 
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Thank you for your help! 

  

  

Dorothy Menasco 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 

(850) 413-6770 

  

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications 
may be subject to public disclosure. 

  

 




